
FAYETTEVILLE CITY COUNCIL 

DISCUSSION OF AGENDA ITEMS MEETING MINUTES 

ST. AVOLD ROOM 

JUNE 8, 2015 

6:00 P.M.

Present:                 Mayor Nat Robertson

Council Members Katherine K. Jensen (District 1); Kady-Ann Davy (District 2) (arrived at 6:20

p.m.); H. Mitchell Colvin, Jr. (District 3); Chalmers L. McDougald (District 4); Robert T. Hurst, Jr.

(District 5) (arrived at 6:10 p.m.); William J. L. Crisp (District 6); Larry O. Wright, Sr. (District 7);

Theodore W. Mohn (District 8)

Absent:                 Council Member James W. Arp, Jr. (District 9)

Others Present:   

                  Theodore Voorhees, City Manager 

                  Karen McDonald, City Attorney 

                  Rochelle Small-Toney, Deputy City Manager 

                  Kristoff Bauer, Deputy City Manager 

                  Jay Reinstein, Assistant City Manager 

                  Tracey Broyles, Budget and Evaluation Director 

                  Kevin Arata, Corporate Communications Director 

                  Dwight Miller, PWC Chief Financial Officer 

                  Members of the Press

     Mayor Robertson called the meeting to order and noted the numbering was off in the

published agenda.  Council Member Crisp agreed to make a motion to correct the numbering. 

Council Member Crisp also noted that Item 6.06 included some typographical errors.

     Council Member Colvin asked Ms. Rochelle Small-Toney, Deputy City Manager, to explain

Item 6.08 and the proposed amendment to the contract regarding a branding strategy.  Ms.

Small-Toney distributed the proposed amendment for consideration.

     Discussion ensued about the payment to The NC Alliance.

     Council Member Jensen inquired about the bus pass fees for special courts.  Consensus was

to amend the current fee schedule regarding discounts for special courts and to allow the

discount to be effective immediately.

     Mayor Robertson proposed to lessen the allocation to the Dr. E. E. Smith House to provide

for additional litter crews.  Discussion ensued regarding the restoration of the Dr. E. E. Smith

House.

     There being no further business, the meeting adjourned at 6:52 p.m.


